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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
COVID-19 Easter provision      Mon 30th March 2020 
 
As you will know the Prime Minster’s announcement on 23rd March 2020 strengthened the 
rules to contain the spread of COVID-19. Everyone should be staying at home, except for 
some very specific reasons. 
 
To enable critical responders to carry out their key worker duties, schools have been asked 
to extend their current offer over the Easter holiday period. This is to ensure that the country 
can continue the essential efforts in response to this virus.  
 
As you will understand, this is an additional challenge for us in already difficult 
circumstances so we need to work with you to plan what this could look like.  
 
I know that parents will have already made childcare arrangements for the Easter holiday 
period; but also know that many things may have changed since you considered what that 
may look like for your family.  
 
I am writing you as a parent who has already requested provision from us due to your child’s 
vulnerability or your key worker role. We will not be extending Easter provision to other 
families in line with the Government’s strict rules against socialisation.  
 
I would therefore be grateful if you could let us know if you require provision on the following 
days: 
 

Monday 6th April   Tuesday 14th April  

Tuesday 7th April   Wednesday 15th April    

Wednesday 8th April   Thursday 16th April  

Thursday 9th April   Friday 17th April  

 
If you require any provision, we will let you know what that looks like.  
 
Best wishes,  
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